
From: TMcClelland   

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 9:11 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Opposed to the changes to the proposed Zoning & by-law Amendment for the Baseline Road 

Stoney Creek Lakeside Area 

 

To City Clerk 

Regarding the Public Meeting to be held Tues Jan 12 /2021 @ 9:30am. 

 

I am pleased to be a resident in Stoney Creek however, I am very concerned with the focus of Over 

intensification for the Stoney Creek Lakeshore area. 

I am Opposed to the urban planning proposed amendment that was printed in the Hamilton Spectator 

Friday, December 18/2020. 

The urban Hamilton official plan amendment and A zoning by-law amendment 1400 Baseline Rd 

Stoney Creek (Ward 10 ) City Initiated Application C1-20-A, for the urban Lakeshore area secondary 

plan and zoning by-law amendment to the Stoney Creek zoning by-law No. 3692.92 Needs to be 

stopped 

Article Copied below. 

 

This is another assault to turn the current zoning of low density into high rise intensification. 

If this takes place it will add to the ongoing crisis of traffic congestion and safety to the Residents of 

the North Service Road area! 

Zoning needs to protect the lakefront area & safety of it’s residents too!  
Our valued lakeside community neighbourhood, local wildlife habitat, conservation integrity & traffic safety 
need to be a priority to be preserved! 

I understand that there will be some development in our area including green space,  

But Not high-rise intensification! 

 

Overcrowding for greed/financial gain should not overpower a small community neighbourhood area 

that cannot humanely support such high density.  

Sadly our lakefront area has been targeted to become a high density, congested rats nest maze and this 

needs to be stopped!  

 

Sincerely  

Terylene McClelland 

Stoney Creek, ON 

 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca


 
 


